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Warm regards from your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

Winter is Coming! Our roads are sealed and ready for the change in Seasons. We hope all is 
well with you, your family and loved ones. There are a number of residents who are leaving 
either because they have sold their homes or are heading South for the winter. We wish them 
all well and welcome those who are new to our High Desert Estates community. 
Water Delivery System: We have not had any new problems with our water system. On 
November 10, 2021 we will be adding bleach to our cisterns to ensure our water quality. This 
will be our last bleach addition until May of next year. You may notice a slight taste of bleach, 
but it should not last. 
Lost Key Found: A key has been found and turned into the office. Call 541-236-7284 if it 
belongs to you and you can identify it. 
Contacting the Board: Please do the following if you have any request or concern regarding 
the HOA, our roads, or our water, and want the HOA Board to look into it or take action:  

• Put the concern or request in writing 
• Include your lot number and/or your HOA address 
• Include your phone number so we can contact you if we have questions 
• Sign your written request or concern 

Please note that we will keep your request confidential! 
Water Payments: We have a number of new residents who may not be aware of their options 
for paying their monthly HOA water bill. We always encourage you to setup Bill Pay with your 
bank and let them send the payment to the HOA. If you choose to write a check, you can avoid 
going to the Post Office and save a stamp at the same time by placing the payment in one of 
our four convenient Drop Boxes. They are located at 

• HOA Office – 5980 SE Jerry Drive 
• Cistern #3 – McKenzie Place 
• Dorothy Wills home - 4830 SE Jerry Drive 
• Michael & Petra Berger’s home – 5060 SE Davis Loop 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting: Our next regular meeting is Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 
6:30 pm in the HOA office. We will follow Covid guidelines established by the Governor. 
Please call (541) 236-7284 and leave a message if you plan on attending! Please note that 
the board may take a break and not have a meeting in December unless there is urgent 
business that needs attention! 

End of notes from the Chair 
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